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The ONE CARE Board of Directors held a Board Meeting on August 30, 2019 at the ONE CARE Stratford Office. 

Meeting Highlights: 

 The Board received an update from the Executive Director concerning Ontario Health Teams

and related projects.

 The Board had a discussion around Governance for the Ontario Health Teams. The discussion

served as preparation for an upcoming Ontario Health Team meeting that Board Chair Elvira

Gaylor and Executive Director Kathy Scanlon would be attending.

 The Board received an update from the Executive Director regarding additional resources to

support OHT work.

Upcoming Board Meetings will be held on October 1, 2019 and November 12, 2019. If you are interested in 

attending, please inform Lyss Goegan-Myers, Executive Assistant: lmyers@onecaresupport.ca. For further 

information on highlights, please contact Kathy Scanlon, Executive Director: kscanlon@onecaresupport.ca 
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